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PHAB Submission Deadline Met! 
Written by Michelle Myers, Community Health Services Department 

 

We are excited to report that Community Health Services Department, of the Oneida Comprehensive 
Health Division, met its goal to submit required documentation to the Public Health Accreditation Board 
(PHAB) by January 31, 2017.  This is a huge accomplishment!  We would like to thank all of our staff and 
partners that have worked so diligently this past year and a half.  We are anxiously awaiting the next 
steps in the public health accreditation process which include:   

• Documentation Completeness Review 
• Site Visit 
• Accreditation Decision 

 

 

 


